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NEXT TERMS LEARNING 

Want to find out what your 

child will be learning about 

next term? Are you 

interested on spending time 

in half term preparing your 

child for next term’s learning 

whether that be through day 

trips, visits to the library or 

sometimes even just 

watching certain programs 

on TV/internet! 

All of next terms learning 

can be found on the Year 

group page on our website: 

https://stjosephs.wandswort

h.sch.uk/curriculum/year-

groups/

BIKEABILITY

FREE CYCLE TRAINING for young people and adults!

As part of the Council’s commitment to sustainable transport 

options, cycle training sessions are fully funded by the 

Environment & Community Services Department and provided 

free of charge to those applicants who either live, work or go to 

school in this borough. The contacts for this are below: 

Telephone: 020 8871 8871

Email: roadsafetyofficer@wandsworth.gov.uk

As a school we are hoping to be able to provide these sessions 

with Bikeability for our Year 5/6 children. 

UPCOMING EVENTS

Friday 9th February

Term ends – finish time 3.30pm

Monday 19th February 

Children return to school 

WB - Monday 19th February 

Other Faiths Week – Hinduism

Tuesday 20th February 

Parents Evening (excluding 

Nursery) 

Wednesday 21st February 

Parents Evening 

Thursday 22nd February 

Nursery Parents Evening 

PARENTS EVENING

If you have not yet signed up 

for your parents evening slot 

please do so by parentmail. If 

you are unable to make any 

of the allocated time slots 

please talk to your class 

teacher who may be able to 

rearrange an alternative date 

for you. 

““If you want to,” he 
said, “you can cure 

me.” Feeling sorry for 
him, Jesus stretched 
out His hand and 
touched him. “Of 

course I want to!” He 
said. “Be cured!” And 
the leprosy left him 

at once….” 

Mark 1:42 

SCHOOL UNIFORM

A reminder that should attend 

school in full school uniform 

each and every day. This 

includes the correct school 

shoes ( no trainers). Children 

get changed in school for 

their PE lessons and should 

not arrive to school in their 

PE uniform on their PE day. 
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